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Mumbai-400 032.

Sopltember, 2014,
"ﬁ’OCFObEr:

The Director, |

Bombay Suburban Art & Craft Education Society’s

Sheila Raheja School of Business Management & Research,
Raheja Bducational Complex,

Kher Nagar, Bandra (East),

Mumbai- 400 051,

Sir /Madam,

This has reference to your letter No. SOC/UOM-APP/2011/2010, dated 21" October,
2011 requesting permission for Opening of New Institute for Master of Management Studies
(MMS) degree course, for the academic year 2011-2012.

In this connection, I am directed to inform you that the recommendation made by the
Board of University Teaching and Research for the Faculty of Commerce at its moeting held
on 03" June, 2014 vide item No. 23, has been approved by the Academic Council at its
meeting held on 07* June, 2014 yjde item No. 8.3 and that, in aocordance therewith, your
Institute has heen granted to start the Institute for Master of Management Studies (MMS)
degree course for the academic years 2011-2012 to 2014-15.

Yours faithfully,
Pk
Offg. Deputy Registrar
Post Graduate Studies Section

SHEILA RAHEJA 6CHOOL OF
BUSINESS MGMENT &
RESEARCH
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